NOE, PAUL VERNON
November 22, 1953-May 25, 1956

Funeral services were held Tuesday, May 29, at 2:00 p.m. at the Guernsey
Community church for Paul Vernon Noe, 3-year old son of Rev. and Mrs. Pearl B. Noe of
Guernsey. Rev. G.C. Decker of Sheridan was in charge of the services. Burial was in the
Wheatland cemetery with arrangements in charge of the Schrader Funeral home of
Wheatland. Paul died Friday, May 25, at the Goshen Memorial hospital in Torrington
after an extended illness. He was born November 22, 1953 in Cody.

Rev. Pearl Noe was at Wallins, Ky. attending his mother’s funeral when his son
passed away.

The little boy is survived by his parents, grandparents, Mrs. Charles Cash of
Cody, and James Noe of Wallins, Ky. He is also survived by two brothers, Charles and
Raymond and four sisters, Faith, Mary, Connie and Laurie.



